
Konfab in Kanab Rally — April 2021 

by Ron & Holly Jorgensen #1218 

UWAC held its first-ever rally in beautiful Kanab, Utah from April 8 through 12th at the 
new Grand Plateau RV Resort. We had several new members participate with a total of 
10 units and 20 individuals. Club members participated in several activities in this 
scenic wonderland including a dog-friendly group hike at Wire Pass / Buckskin Gulch, 
visits to Horseshoe Bend and Page, AZ, tours at Best Friends Animal Society, and a 
couple of group dinners in Kanab (Rocking V Cafe) and Page (Fiesta Mexicana). The 
weather was excellent with daytime temperatures in the mid-70s.  


Special thanks to Bonnie & John Ruskauff for all their excellent work in planning the 
rally. We were delighted to be able to attend and facilitate some of the on-site rally 
activities like happy hour, fire-pit gatherings, and continental breakfast. The most 
rewarding part of the rally was making new friends. It was an absolute pleasure to get 
to know so many new & interesting club members.  We really look forward to seeing all 
of the attendees at rallies later this year — so many great Airstream friends in UWAC.


They say “a picture is worth a thousand words.”  Here are a few pictures from the rally:


